
 

 

 

TOWN BOARD WORK SESSION 
OCTOBER 27, 2020 – 7:00 PM 

PRESENT:    Supervisor Adamski 

    Councilwoman Pautler 

    Councilwoman Waiss 

 

RECORDING SECRETARY: Alecia Barrett, Town Clerk 
 
OTHERS PRESENT:                      Jennifer Strong, Town Attorney 
    Mike Metzger, Town Engineer 
    Chris Snyder, CEO 

Colleen Rogers, Deputy Town Supervisor 
Len Weglarski, DCO 
Steven Fementilli, Next Era 

 
 
Next Era, Steven Fementilli 

 Next Era provided an update to their project. 

 

Junkyard License, Townline Rd – Chris Snyder, CEO 

Town Board will have to hold a public hearing on the permit after the Planning Board has 

made their recommendation.  

 

Cayuga Creek Water District – Colleen Rogers, Deputy Supervisor  

 Wants to keep the project moving; residents continue to call for updates. 

 

Town Hall Boilers – Dean Adamski, Town Supervisor 

 Working on getting cost to get boilers replaced.  

 

Benzee Property – Dean Adamski, Town Supervisor 

Code Enforcement needs to keep on top of Benzee violations. 

 

Fire Contracts – Dean Adamski, Town Supervisor 

 Public Hearing needs to be held for fire district contracts.    

 

Jennifer Strong, Town Attorney 

 For the next meeting we have the budget, Mosicki chicken public hearing and residency law 

public hearing. 

 

Len Weglarski, DCO 

 Held a dog for Sheriff’s Dept. out of Marilla. 

 

Mike Metzger, Town Engineer 

 Senior Center roof project is underway, working around the weather.   


